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 for the international conference

Thank you for your continued support of the activities of the Wado-Kai Association.
Now, prior to the international conference scheduled for August 14 with various overseas branches and the headquarters of the Wadokai, we would like to invite you to submit any questions or requests in advance to ensure a smooth and productive meeting.
Please send the attached form to the headquarters by August 10.
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Question form
1. Date；
2. Your Branch Name; 
3. Questioner Name;
 E-Address; 
4. Question or Opinion
・Question；

・Opinion；
